
My name is Natalie Odier. I graduated from the University of North Dakota in 2021. I 
support HB 1612, the establishment of the North Dakota center for aerospace medicine.  
As someone who sought out the campus mental health resources while studying aviation 
at UND, this could be monumental in helping give students access to the resources they 
need and deserve. I can personally attest that I would have used an aerospace medicine 
center if it had been established before 2021. I really hope this will help alleviate some of 
the stress and uncertainty of anything medical when it comes to aviation.  


